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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Introduction & Background 
The owner is planning to build a new home on the lot.  Due to setbacks to water, the house needs to 

encroach on the minimum setback to septic tank of 10 feet and minimum setback to rock bed of 25 feet.   

The septic tank would be 7 feet from the home and the rock bed would be 20 feet from the home.  We 

were asked to comment about any effects on septic system or proposed home. 

 

The proposed home would be on a frost protected structural slab, which has a thickened heel that is 12 

inches thick.  The top of the floor of the home would be 1 foot above top of septic tank. 

 

Discussion 

The septic tank has a depth of no more than 5 feet.  So the bottom the septic tank will be 6 feet below top 

of floor and 5 feet below bottom of heel of slab.  The influence zone of the foundation extends at a 45 

degree angle from the bottom of the heel.  The septic tank is outside of the influence zone of the 

foundation and is satisfactory.  The nearest the rock bed would be to home is 20 feet.  The proposed 

location of the home will not affect the septic system rock bed function. 

 

Conclusions   

The home on a frost protected structural slab can be built with 7 foot setback to septic tank and 20 foot 

setback to rock bed.  The home will not have a detrimental effect of septic system.  The home will be 1 

foot higher than septic tank and effluent will not back flow into the home.  Maintain surface drainage. 

 

Attachments: Photos, Related Documents 
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WILLIAM A. BECKLIN, P.E.               

DATE: AUGUST 10, 2022                 LIC.  NO.  18494



 
 

 



 

 
 





 
 

 
 



 


